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Safety is important to me. 
 

I make sure my kids wear helmets. 

I check the batteries in the smoke alarms. 

And I keep a list of important numbers nearby. 

Like this one – 800-882-3377. 

So I know who to call if I smell rotten eggs – Smell. Go. Let us know. 

If you think there’s a gas leak, head outside and call.  

We’ll be right there to make sure everything’s OK.  

Go to nwnatural.com/safety to learn more. 


